
3D Archery League - 2024 
 
The 2024 season participants have exceeded prior years in number and skill. We also had 
a growing group of seniors and a traditional bow shooter (30 point handicap). 
 
This year we included the option to shoot at a longer distance on half of the targets for 
bonus points, usually 10 additional yards for 2 extra points. This option will continue 
next year. 
 
The top individual placements are: 
1st – Trevor Polum 
2nd – Ryan Dedrickson 
3rd – Nick Hamel 
 
The top team placements are: 
1st – Trevor Polum and Dennis Polum 
2nd – Ryan Dedrickson, Ryan Denissen and Ian Duncan 
3rd – Nick Hamel, Jim Hamel and Jason White  
 
The top senior individuals are: 
1st – Rick Strak 
2nd – Joe Porwoll 
3rd – Bob Plastine  
 
The first-place finishers will receive a trophy and the return of their entry fees. 
 
On August 17th we hosted an Open 3D Archery competition, overseen by Nick Hamel 
and Brandon Yahr, which attracted a dozen new faces. All had positive comments about 
the course, which is likely to spread through the archery community. A representative 
from Scholastic 3D Archery expressed interest in using the grounds for a youth 
competition in mid-2025. 
 
Thank you all for participating and best wishes for a successful hunting season. 


